
 

Our antibullying week with the theme ‘One Kind Word’ has gone off with a bang! The children have been so 

respectful and insightful in their thinking. Thank you for your generosity when donating for Children In Need 

we managed to raise £216 thank you, thank you! 

 

Reading – Our new phonics scheme is called Read Write Inc. If, your child is given a Read Write Inc Storybook 

to take home and read during the week, please can they be returned to school every Monday as children will be 

reading their storybooks during their daily phonics sessions. It is important that these books are returned to 

school so they can continue to be used during our phonics lessons.  

 

Attendance – If your child is going to be absent, please notify the school as soon as possible to let us know on 

0151 709 1062. We have been working with the Educational Welfare Officer as she has been looking into our 

attendance and ways to support. Some families will be receiving letters letting them know their child’s 

attendance. It is so important that your child is in on time, and in school every single day; a missed school day is 

a missed opportunity to learn, and can severely impact your child’s life chances . 

 

Safeguarding – Throughout the school we teach the children the PANTS rule. Here is the fun song that the 

children learn https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/ 

 

 Math Parent Games Morning – On Thursday 25th November Mr Larkin will be holding a session looking at how 

to play math games with your child. 

 

PE TIMETABLE 

CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Wednesday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y5 – Monday & Wednesday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 

 

Important Dates  

Date & Time Activity Who? 

Saturday 13th 

November 

5pm 

Family mass at Mount Carmel  Family 

Monday 15th November Odd Sock Day – To kick off Anti-Bullying week we are inviting 

everyone to wear odd socks to celebrate being unique. The theme 

this year is ‘One Kind Word’. Kind words are so important. Please 

treat everyone with Kindness. 

Children 

(Parents if 

you want) 

Week beginning 

15/11/21 

Judaism week – We will be learning about Judaism Children 

 

Friday 19th November  Children In Need – children can wear their own clothes for a 

donation 

Children  

Friday 19th November  Last day to hand in your photograph money. Parents 
 

 

St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School  

 

Peace, Love & Understanding 

 

Be the Best that You Can Be 

www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk 

Twitter - @st_patricks 

Email patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 

Phone - 0151 709 1062  

Friday 19th November  
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